
Privacy Statement (GDPR) 

 

At House of Inclusion, we are committed to protecting your privacy and ensuring the security of 

your personal information. This Privacy Statement explains how we collect, use, disclose, and 

safeguard your information when you visit our website www.house-of-inclusion.com. 

• Information collection: When you visit our website, we may collect personal information 

that you voluntarily provide to us when you opt-in for our newsletter or fill in our 

contact form. This information may include your name, email address, and any other 

information you choose to provide. 

• Use of information: We use the information collected from you to: 

o Send you newsletters or other promotional materials if you have opted-in. 

o Respond to your inquiries or requests submitted through the contact form. 

o Improve our website and services. 

• Disclosure of information: We do not sell, trade, or otherwise transfer your personal 

information to third parties unless we have your consent or are required by law to do 

so. 

• Data security: We implement appropriate technical and organizational measures to 

safeguard the personal information we collect and prevent unauthorized access, 

disclosure, alteration, or destruction. 

• Cookies: Our website may use cookies to enhance your experience. You have the option 

to disable cookies in your browser settings if you prefer not to accept them. 

• Third-party Links: Our website may contain links to third-party websites. We are not 

responsible for the privacy practices or content of these third-party sites. We encourage 

you to review the privacy policies of these websites before providing any personal 

information. 

• Your rights: Under the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR), you have certain 

rights regarding your personal information, including the right to access, correct, or 

delete your data. You may also have the right to object to the processing of your 

personal information or request restrictions on its processing. 

• Children's privacy: Our website is not directed to children under the age of 13, and we 

do not knowingly collect personal information from children. If you are a parent or 

guardian and believe that your child has provided us with personal information, please 

contact us so that we can delete such information. 

http://www.house-of-inclusion.com/


• Updates to privacy statement: We reserve the right to update or modify this Privacy 

Statement at any time without prior notice. We encourage you to review this Privacy 

Statement periodically to stay informed about how we are protecting your information. 

• Contact Us: If you have any questions or concerns about our Privacy Statement or our 

practices regarding your personal information, please contact us at hello@house-of-
inclusion.com  

By using our website, you consent to the terms of this Privacy Statement. Last updated March 

2024. 

This Privacy Statement is intended to comply with the requirements of the General Data 

Protection Regulation (GDPR) and other applicable data protection laws. 

Keep Shining! 

Team House of Inclusion 
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